
From: Julie C <
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 10:10:07 AM
To: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca>; Peter Frank <Peter.Frank@brock.ca>
Subject: Petition for No Parking on King Street in Front of Beaver River Public School - North 
Sidewalk

Dear Mike Jubb & Peter Frank,

I am launching a petition to request the implementation of a no parking zone on
King Street directly in front of Beaver River Public School on the North side. The
primary goal is to enhance the safety of our children and encourage the use of
the Kiss 'n Ride area, ensuring a smoother and safer drop-off experience.

Reasons for the Petition:

Child Safety: The safety of our children is our top priority. Eliminating parking in
front of the school will reduce congestion and minimize the risk of accidents
during drop-off and pick-up times.

Encouraging Kiss 'n Ride Use: A designated no parking zone will promote the
use of the Kiss 'n Ride area, allowing parents to quickly drop off and pick up their
children without the hassle of searching for parking.



Improved Traffic Flow: With fewer parked cars, traffic can flow more smoothly,
reducing the chances of gridlock during busy school hours.

Community Awareness: This initiative will raise awareness about the
importance of safe school zones and encourage all drivers to be vigilant and
considerate during school hours.

Street parking would still be available on the South side that is intended for
daycare and kindergarten drop-off & pick-up, and parking is not suitable during
the busier times when buses and other cars arrive, and families are encouraged
to please use the Kiss n' Ride. 

I believe that together, we can create a safer environment for our children and
promote more efficient drop-off procedures.

Thank you for your support in keeping our children safe! This is not just about a
street, but the wellbeing of our community's youngest members. I am
requesting your support to enforce no parking rules on King Street, in front of
Beaver River Public School.

Sincerely,

Julie Lindsay

 




